September 12, 2016

To all contractors:

Local 350 will be holding an NBOPE continuing education class that meets the
requirements of the City of Reno ordinance requiring NBOPE certification for
journeymen working within its jurisdiction.

Classes will be taught by Billie Gregory and held here at the training center
October 4th, October 6th and October 11th from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Attendance for all times listed is mandatory to receive certificate of completion that will
then need to be sent to NBOPE/NITC to receive a 3 year extension on your certification.

Applications will be handed out the 3rd night of class with the certificate for individuals
to send in to NITC along with the $30.00 fee to get their 3 year renewal.

Please call the training center at 359-2229 to be put on the list as space may be come
limited and we need to know how many attendees in advance. Last day of registration is
Monday, October 3, 2016.

2012 UPC books will be mandatory for the class and may be ordered through the
J.AT.C. for a cost of $94.00 and must be paid for in advance.

Sincerely,

Randy L. Canale
Training Coordinator



